
Notes from Feb 14, 2023 Waterfront Committee Meeting 

  

Recommendation: Waterfront Committee Recommends waiving the current policy for off season 

dockage (for Commercial Fishing Boats) at the Recreational Pier: removing the off season fee of $100, 

and allowing the Commercial Fishing boats to use the Commercial Pier for off season dockage, working 

with the Harbormaster for placement and resolving any issues, with no additional fee. 

Respectfully Submitted, Susan Robson, Dick Forrest, David Gagnon, February 14, 2023 

 

Notes: 

Present: Todd Jubenville, Terry Heller, Don Davis, David G, Dick, Susan, Callie, Larry 

Approval of January 24 2023 minutes, tabled 

Tie up fee figured for 32” Grand Banks, ½ season: $1280 + electric, suggested, has the owner been 

contacted and informed Wiscasset is interested in berthing the boat over winter.  

   

 Question: hard on our floats, replacement repair schedule Ted to be included in the Loop 

 Abandoned Boat: Time Being in process to be auctioned on the Municipal Auction Site. Owner 

billed $700/$800 for removal and storage 

 Water control at the Commercial/ Rec Pier discussed Flow Meter (expensive for our purpose at 

this time) and a lock-able ball valve (seems doable) 

Shared WG meeting minutes from Feb 7 meeting 

Reviewing Vendor Pier Policies and fees, at this time stay at present rate 

Multiple electric meters at Rec Pier: similar to Main St, Dick will look into. 

 

Adjourn, 5 52 pm 

 


